
FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER’s  

28th October 

BARTEL & HALL MEMBERS  “POT OF GOLD” DRAW 

 

“We had a winner” 

 

WINNER OF $200 DOLLARS  

Don’t spend it all at once Helen 



FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER’s  

28th October 



FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER’s  
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FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER’s  

28th October 

Lovely couples night 

 

 



FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER’s  

28th October 



The Golden ticket winner on the night 

Congratulation's  Gena  
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FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER’s  

28th October 



MELBOURNE CUP LUNCH 

AT PORT ELLIOT BOWLING CLUB 

Tuesday 1st November 2022 

What a wonderful day was had at the club by our members and visitors. 

What an array of food for our shared lunch, it was all delicious , thankyou all for bringing 

out your platters of savories and sweets which was enjoyed by everyone. 

The weather was cold and it rained  we also had a hail storm which we all went out to take 

photos of it (it looked like snow on the greens) 

Some punters where very lucky this year for winning in the sweeps.  

 

 

 

 

 



MELBOURNE CUP LUNCH 

AT PORT ELLIOT BOWLING CLUB 



OUR BOOKIES 
HAIL ON THE GREEN 



The best male hat competition participants  

ERN TAYLOR 

 The winner  

The best Ladies hat competition participants  

HELEN TAYLOR 

The winner  



                                                   FRIDAY NIGHT TEA’s  

STARTED ON THE 7 OCTOBER 

 

      Phone Bookings on 85542317 

 Please leave a clear message and contact phone number.  

 There is a booking sheet on the outside notice board of clubroom. 

It will ask for the following details 

 Name 

 Number of diners 

 Contact phone number 

 

 Please book if you are coming on a Friday night  

                                                   FRIDAY NIGHT  

BARTEL & HALL   MEMBERS     “POT OF GOLD” DRAW 

Every Friday night we have a draw for member who have purchased a meal 

on the night as well as rostered volunteers. 

There is a minimum prize $50 every Friday night. 

If there is no winner the prize jackpots by $50 each Friday up to a maximum 

of $1000. 

To increase the opportunity of winning the draw there will be an additional 

draw, increasing by one each week that the draw is not won. 

GOOD LUCK 



FOUNDATION 100 CLUB 

We welcome our newest Foundation 100 Club members  

Dorothy Price     Vic Lewicki     Phil Hollow     Anonymous    Tony Gunnell 

 Our Inaugural Members 

Peter and Anthea Faull. 

 

If you would like to be part of this PEBC program or to find out more 

Call Phil Hollow on 0435 942 842  or  philandsuehollow@gmail.com 

 

CLUB UNIFORMS  

If you have any enquiries regarding uniforms. 

 Janice Patterson is the lovely lady to help you out. 

 Cheryl is taking a well deserved break from dressing you all. 

  

Janice’s contact details are 0402 686 086 

 

 

 A big THANK YOU to BRIDGETT DAY 

 For preparing and staining the tables on 

 the balcony  



CONGRATULATIONS LADIES 

Thursday Ladies Pennants 

 Div 2 Team  

Played at Milang and got a fantastic   

 

8 



OF THE PORT ELLIOT BOWLING CLUB 

Please support our Sponsors who support us 

Thank you  

for your support 



If you would like to see anything else included in the Newsletter,  please let me know by emailing me. 

         tinahosking@yahoo.com 

Your next Newsletters will come out in December 

Thank you Dianne, as she will be sending  it to you via email. 

I hope you enjoy the newsletter, and please stay safe and healthy. 

               Tina Geisler 

 


